Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education

Luke Allen, District II Program Advisor
October 2008 Report

On-Site Assistance – (1) High Schools
(0) Community College 
(0) AITC Coalition
	Belvidere North HS
	

	
	


Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 5   Participants – 148
· Livingston County Ag Literacy Expo, Pontiac – 94

· Beecher HS Ag Program Re-Start Interest Meeting, Beecher – 9
· ISU Ag Ed Class- MyCAERT & IL Ag Ed Tools presentation – 4
· KCC Tech Prep Career Day- Ag Careers Presentation – 15
· DeKalb CFB “Thinking Outside of the Barn”, Waterman Winery -- 16

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 9
· FCAE Staff Meeting - Illinois FFA Center, Springfield 

· IACCAI Annual Conference, Spoon River College, Canton

· Illinois Principals’ Association Conference, Peoria Civic Center, Peoria
· ISU Ag Advisory Committee Meeting, Ropp Ag Building, Normal

· Beginning FFA Advisor Workshop, NorthField Inn, Springfield
· Gardner-South Wilmington Startup Meeting, Louis’ Joliet Restaurant, Joliet
· Indian Creek Ag Ed Community Meeting- Curriculum Review, Shabbona
· NASAE Annual Conference, Hyatt Hotel, Indianapolis, IN
· National FFA Convention, Hyatt Hotel, Indianapolis, IN

Other Activities

· Reviewed & Processed Professional Development Plans and IFGA Budgets.
· Delivered mAGic kits (to loan) to Ford/Iroquois AITC

· Prepared FFA Convention Display materials & AgEd Interest Signup materials

· Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website.

· Ordered FFA New Horizons for District 2 schools without Ag Programs.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.

Miles Traveled -2579
Commentary

National Convention went well, and I was pleased with the teacher reaction about our idea to recruit students for Ag Ed at our booth. We also received positive feedback about the Thinking outside of the Barn workshop for Section 6 schools; many counselors commented that they did not know of all of the opportunities for Ag careers in our area. I ordered New Horizons magazines to be sent to non-ag schools in the district; I hope that they make it into the libraries for students to read, and I will be contacting those librarians to find out. 












